Karen Thompson

From: Floyd Akers

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 5:01 PM

To: Brandon Wade

Cc: Karen Thompson; Jeff Coleman; Lauri Gillam
Subject: RE: PCDC Budget

Brandon,

We are just beginning our budget process. We will formally review and approve our budget at our retreat/special
meeting on September 8. We will be ready for Council approval on the last meeting in September as has been our
traditional practice. There currently is not a draft budget and we have not traditionally asked for City Staff approval of
our draft or final budget.

If you have any questions or concerns please let me know.

Regards,

Floyd M. Akers J.D.

Executive Director

203 West Main, Suite E
Pflugerville, Texas 78660
512-990-3725

Fax 512-990-3183
Fakers@pflugervilletx.gov

PFLUGERVILLE

Community Development Corporation

From: Brandon Wade

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 4:25 PM

To: Floyd Akers

Cc: Karen Thompson; 'Jeff Coleman'; Lauri Gillam
Subject: PCDC Budget

Floyd

Please advise regarding your schedule for the Council’s approval of your budget for FY 2013. At this time, we’ve not had
an opportunity to see any draft.

Brandon Wade
City Manager
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